
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: April, 2019 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 
  

5th Grade- 96 
6th Grade- 103 
7th Grade- 99 

 8th grade- 91 
 
On March 13th our 7th grade Students visited the Boise State University Campus.  Students 
met at the Simplot Ballroom, located on the second floor of the Student Union Building at 
10:30am. They started the visit with a a chemistry show for about 1 hour.   Following the 
chemistry lesson they toured the campus by following a "scavenger hunt".  The tour was 
supervised by teachers  who met BSU tour guides at various spots around campus.  
Students were able to hear information about the buildings and ask questions. 
 

 
 
On April 11th there will be a STEM demonstration during 7th grade science class and 
teachers will participate in a STEM PD on April 12th facilitated by DaNel L. Hogan 
Director of The STEMAZing Project. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
April 8th- ELA ISAT begins 
April 11th- 6th Grade field trip to Celebration Park 
April 15th- Math ISAT begins 
April 18th- AVID College Visit 
April 23rd- Shakespearience at HMS 
April 25th- 5th Grade Owyhee Field Day 

 
 

 


